The 11th Armored Cavalry’s Veterans of Vietnam & Cambodia’s scholarship is an honor I am proud to receive. I am proud to have been given the honor to commemorate one of our fallen brethren to further my education and in turn contribute to our country. I have always had respect for all the efforts our veterans have made to protect and ensure our country is safe for people to pursue their own ways in life. I am in awe of the heart and humanity the veterans have shown to past generations so people now can have a future to be proud of. Now I will use the heart and courage of my grandfather, along with the other veterans, to build a future that will make my country proud.
Kayla O’Hagan, granddaughter of Kenneth Henyan, HHT 1/11, KIA Dennis Lee Bertschinger, 3/28/67
